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TRAFFIC FATALITY 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic fatality that occurred 
at approximately 8:41 A.M. on Thursday, February 19

th
. The fatality occurred at the 

intersection of Southwest 15
th
 Avenue and State Road 84 in the City of Fort 

Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that an adult male was operating an electrical 
personal assistive mobility scooter on the south side of the intersection.  A 2004 
white Peterbuilt Truck attempted to make a right hand turn from Southwest 15

th
 

Avenue onto State Road 84 to travel eastbound. 
 

When the scooter operator began to cross State Road 84, from south to north in the 
crosswalk, he was struck by the truck. 
 

The driver of the truck has been identified as Farrell E. Jackson, B/M, 10/31/71, a 
resident of the City of Miami.   
 

The operator of the scooter has been identified as Terrence M. Sosenko, W/M, 
03/09/54, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Sosenko sustained life 
threatening injuries and was pronounced deceased at the scene.  
 

This is an active and on-going investigation.  
 

Charges are pending the outcome of this investigation. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this fatal crash should contact Traffic Homicide 
Investigator Russell Brown at 954-828-5754. 
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